
                                                                                                            

 

 

 
GLS / C / 502-22               CIRCULAR    21 March 2022 

Change in Accounts Officer Position 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

We are happy to announce that Mr. Vijoy Moolaythodiyil has joined as Accounts Officer at Gems Legacy 

School in place of Mr. Ragesh Pillai. He comes with 16 years of experience in Accounts, Audit & Finance. 

Please join me in welcoming Mr. Vijoy. 

 

We are very appreciative of the integral role played by Mr. Ragesh over the last 7 years at Gems Legacy 

School in his capacity as accounts officer. As he is moving on, we would like to wish him great success in all 

his future endeavors. If you wish to meet with Mr. Ragesh, we request you to do so before the 1st of April 

2022. 

 

Warm regards,  
 

 

 
 
Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 
 


